Pre-School Summer 1 Curriculum news!

Star of the Week

Each week we will choose a child to become our 'Star of the Week' At the end of the week, our class bear will get to spend the weekend with that child.

Our class bear is called Toffee



Please complete the form provided or alternatively,

upload any photos of your weekend with Toffee on to Tapestry. We love to see what your child gets up to at home.

Our PTM Values

We will be supporting your child at school to develop how they make relationships, build their self confidence and self aware-ness and support them with how they manage their feelings and behaviour. We will encourage the children to be respectful, inquisitive and have self belief like our school animals.







Snack Time

Just a gentle reminder that we ask for a contribution of £1 per week to cover the cost of providing your child with a healthy snack each day, alongside some fruit



You Choose

The children will be taking part in a variety of activities based around the topic 'You Choose'. This is where we will focus on some of the children's interests such as dinosaurs, nursery rhymes and animals. We will also be planting our own flowers and encouraging your child to explore their senses during sensory week.

Key Dates

18.4.23 — Back to school 24.4.23—Oral Health (please bring in your toothbrush)

1.5.23 - Bank holiday

17.5.23 — Road safety week 29.5.23— Half Term

Physical Development Activities

On a Monday the children will take part in activities that supports their physical development.

Please ensure they wear 'comfortable clothes' that they can easily move around in including trainers.

Our Topic Book:



Maths in Pre-School

We will be helping your child to identify numbers 0-3, name simple shapes in and around their environment and helping them to learn their colours.



Tapestry

You would of each been sent an activation link email for

Tapestry.

This an online learning journal. Here you will find observations of your child carried out in school. Please like and comment on these observations. In addition to this, we would lobe to see what your child gets up to at home. We encourage you to upload photos/videos of your child's learning at home e.g sharing a book together, drawing a picture or building a tower!

Reading at home

Your child will bring home a story book to share with you and a reading diary. Please date and sign each week. Your child will get their book changed on a Friday